
Submitter: Tyler Stonebraker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB3062 

My name is Tyler, I am a student at Parkrose High School.  I am wanting you to 

support the bill HB 3062. 

 

 Living in the Argay area my apartment I lived in was already a huge health hazard 

with black mold growing through the whole apartment and I know that my apartment 

isn’t the only one with that problem in this area. This is an example of how there are 

lots of people already in my community who face breathing problems.  

 

There also is a busy intersection on 122nd that is right next to where the prologis site 

is being built. This is a trucking center being built where the Kmart used to be. There 

are also 2 schools right next to this site bringing a lot of foot traffic in that intersection. 

I don’t understand why instead of putting something useful to us in that area like a 

grocery store there is gonna be a trucking center that will destroy our air. I feel as if 

Portland and Oregon too don't care about the poorer areas like we are not people to 

you.  

 

With this being said, support HB 3026 thank you for taking your time to read this.                               

 


